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 February 7, 2024 
To whom it may concern: 

Company name: SUZUKI MOTOR CORPORATION 
Representative: Toshihiro Suzuki, President 
 (Code No.: 7269, Prime Market of Tokyo Stock 

Exchange) 
Contact person: Ryo Kawamura, Managing Officer, 

Executive General Manager, Finance 
TEL: +81-53-440-2032 

 

Notice Concerning Revision of Year-End Dividend Forecast  
for the Fiscal Year Ending March 2024  

 
SUZUKI MOTOR CORPORATION (the "Company") hereby announces that at a meeting of its Board of 
Directors held on February 7, 2024, the Company decided to revise its dividend per share forecast as 
follows. 
 
1．Reason for revision of dividend forecast 

The Company recognizes the return of profits to shareholders as one of its management issues 
under the basic policy of continuous and stable dividends. 
The previous year-end dividend forecast was TBD, however, taking into account the business results 
through the third quarter, the Company has set the year-end dividend forecast to 55 yen per share, 
an increase of 5 yen from the previous year-end dividend. As a result, the annual dividend is 
expected to increase by 10 yen to 110 yen per share from the previous fiscal year. 
This matter is subject to a resolution at the 158 Annual General Meeting of Shareholders to be held 
in late June 2024. 

 
2.  Details of the amendment 
Dividends for the fiscal year ending March 2024 (from April 1, 2023 to March 31, 2024) 

 
Dividend per share (Yen) 

Interim Year-end  Annual total 
Previous forecast 
(November 7, 2023) －  TBD TBD 

Revised forecast － 55 110 

Results for FY2023 55 － － 
Results for the previous 
fiscal year 
(Fiscal year ending 
March 2023) 

50 50 100 

End 


